
 
 

FOR HIS GLORY.
January 2021

Prayer 
Requests 

• Pray for the hearts of 
each child to respond to 
hearing the Gospel as 
they receive Stockings 
and Bibles. 

• Pray for SOAR 
missionaries, the 
Mahotkin’s in 
Chaplygin, as they share 
Christ this Christmas. 

• Pray for our church 
partners in Abkhazia as 
they minister to people 
whose needs are 
compounded by Covid. 

• Please pray for one of 
our SOAR partners in 
Russia who is 
recovering from Covid.

Contact us: 
1-888-388-7627


SOAR International 
Ministries 

140 Bidarka St. #1714 

Kenai, AK 99611


“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in 
fact you are doing.” 

1 Thessalonians 5:11

Praises 
• Open doors to pursue 

ministry in Abkhazia 
• Thankful for all the 

contributors to Stuff A 
Stocking.

Sharing Christ in Russia and Abkhazia.

Happy New Year!

Russia: Despite the pandemic and the restrictions that 
have come with it, God is moving in the hearts of 
orphans in Russia. Already in St. Petersburg the church 
has stuffed and delivered stockings to two orphanages. 
In Ryazan, the church is ready to stuff hundreds of 
stockings for distribution to orphanages in their area. 
We are praying that God would use these Stockings with 
Bibles in sharing the Gospel of Christ.  

Stockings in Abkhazia this year will include 
items to help feed and clothe children and their 
families. Words from Bishop Ivan Chekhunov, 
“Thanks to your (SOAR) support, we with God’s 
help, are trying to mitigate the consequences of 
the pandemic for the people of Abkhazia - 
through humanitarian charitable events. Large 
families, disabled people, the elderly receive 
from us: clothes, shoes essential products, toys 
for children. On the packaging bags in which the 
Abkhaz take away the blessed help - words from the Sermon on the Mount of 
Jesus Christ.” 

Thank you! As a result of your support throughout 2020, God worked in the 
hearts of many Russian orphans, as well as children and families in Abkhazia to 
accept Jesus as Lord and Savior and be baptized. We are excited to see what 
God will do in 2021. We invite you to partner with SOAR and our partners in 
Russia and Abkhazia by going to www.soarinternational.org to donate in 
2021.

http://www.soarinternational.org

